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May 12, 2020  
 
 

Mayra O. Jimenez Montano, Ph.D. 
Acting Dean, School of Architecture 
Universidad de Puerto Rico 
Recinto de Rio Piedras 
11 Ave. Universidad 
Suite 1101 
San Juan, PR 00925-2531 
 
Dear Dean Montano: 
 

 At their April 2020 meeting, the directors of the National Architectural Accrediting Board 
(NAAB) reviewed the Substantive Change Application submitted by the Universidad de 
Puerto Rico School of Architecture. 
 
It gives me great pleasure to inform you that the board voted to approve the Substantive 
Change request for the addition of a new 3.5-year 106 credit M. Arch track and revision of 
curriculum of the existing 2-year 56 credit M. Arch track to a 1.5-year 37 credit M. Arch track. 
These program changes are expected to be implemented as proposed in the application.  
 
On behalf of the NAAB, thank you for your support of accreditation in architecture education. 
 
 
Very truly yours, 

 

Barbara Sestak, FAIA 
President 
 
cc:   Esteban Sennyey, Professor, School of Architecture 
  


